
 
 

HAVE YOU HEARD? 

LaGrange HIGHLANDS LIONS 

is having a wonderful speaker from Child's Voice 

at our April 18th Lions Club meeting, 7:15 - 8:00 PM 

at JC George's restaurant in Countryside Plaza 

 

There is NO CHARGE to attend this presentation.   

 

CHILD'S VOICE is a remarkable organization teaching reduced-hearing and deaf 

children how to recognize sounds and learn speech. HIGHLANDS LIONS 

encourages you to join us, and learn more about CHILD'S VOICE. 

 

For more information about this event and the LaGrange HIGHLANDS LIONS, 

link with the QR Code posted below. 
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